
 

 

MiniTec Customer service 
 
 

Guidline 2012/19/EU (WEEE)  Waste of Electrical and Electronic Equipment;    

 
EU-Guideline 2011/65/EU (ROHS II) Restriction of (the use of certain) Hazardous  

    Substances; 
 

Chemicals Act (ChemG) 
 
 

Dear Madam and Sirs 
 
According to the guidelines 2011/65/EU (ROHS II) and 2012/19/EU (WEEE) a prohibition for 
new electronically devices being put into circulation became effective on July 1st 2006. 
 
We do use control systems, drives etc. to manufacture our machines. We purchase these 
devices from well-known producers and don’t produce them ourselves. 
 
Due to CE – label we determine the legal regulations for our machines and we do also 
document this in our declaration of conformity. 
 
We do assure you that we take all action needed due to our quality and environmental 
Management. 
Since the implementation of the guidelines we do require the same from our suppliers and 
therefore we can assure you the compliance with regulations. 
 
 
Mit freundlichen Grüßen 

MiniTec GmbH & Co. KG 

 
 

 
____________________ 
    Bernd Hoffmann 
  Umweltbeauftragter 


